ADITYA BIRLA

(Translation)
THAI RAYON
9 September 2022
Subject:  Notification on production cut from one more production line
To: President, The Stock Exchange of Thailand
Ref: The letter dated 5 August 2022 informing about production cut by approx. 35%,

Thai Rayon Public Co.,Ltd. (“the Company”) would further like to inform that due to continuing poor
market conditions, the Company has decidea to temporarily stop production from one more production
line and total production cut now stands at approx. 55% from 35%. Production cut is mainly of modal
and textile/nonwoven about 14% and 41% of total production respectively. The Company will continue

to monitor the situation closely and adjust the production based on market conditions.

The Company considers this as a temporary market phenomenon and hopeful of returning back to
normal production level shortly. The Company will inform upon returning back to normal production
levels.

Please be informed accordingly.

Yours faithfully,

@@PO’U”

Mr. Santosh Pati Tripathi

Vice President (Finance & Commercial)
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